GIFTED RESOURCES NEWSLETTER
MAY 2006 
 

 

Welcome to the new format Gifted Resources Email Newsletter. You are receiving this newsletter because you have requested that we notify you of any events being organised by Gifted Resources or because we have been in contact with you by email in the past or because we thought you would be interested in the information.  

 

You may be receiving this newsletter because someone has forwarded their copy to you. If you would like to receive your own copy please subscribe from our newsletter website at http://giftedresources.org/web/newsletter.html You may also access back issues of the newsletter (from January 2005), or change your subscription options, from this address.

 

Some SPAM filters have been rejecting our newsletter because it uses colour, graphics and lines of capital letters (described as shouting!) Please can you ask your IT manager to add Newsletter@giftedresources.org to the always acceptable category. It is very important to have your security systems up to date as new viruses, worms and trojans are appearing all the time. 

 

If you receive a notice that your email address has been unsubscribed from the Gifted Resources Newsletter due to bouncing, please see http://www.webopedia.com/DidYouKnow/Internet/2002/BouncedEmail.asp 

Our system currently allows an email address to experience one hard-bounce, or two soft-bounces within a period of 21 days. If this limit is exceeded, your address is automatically removed from the mailing list. 

 

You can also read this newsletter online at http://www.giftedresources.org/web/newsletter.html
 

If you have news of events, conferences, lectures, workshops, children's programmes, etc. that you would like included in our newsletter please email gifres@virtual.net.au 

 

GIFTED RESOURCES NEWS
Gifted Resources is an non-profit Information Service for parents and teachers of gifted students no matter what educational system or setting they are in.

See What is Gifted Resources? http://www.giftedresources.org/web/about.html
 

OUR NEW WEBSITE - Still climbing on the steep learning curve!
www.giftedresources.org 
I am having a great deal of fun with transferring the material from the old Gifted Resources Vicnet mc2 site to the new home. It is like unpacking after a change of home - looking at all the links again, discarding the broken and obsolete ones and enjoying the others all over again! And as with moving house there is the fun of deciding where to put things, with the added luxury of more space to utilise
The information should be much easier to access now. Please have a look at the Service Locator and Website Lists sections. There is still a lot to be done but I think we are making a good start.

And please send me a note of encouragement using the form on the home page!

 

NEW BOOK
Gifted Resources has been chosen to be a Victorian distributor for Rosemary Cathcart's new book 'They're Not Bringing My Brain Out'

See http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/gifres/web/Cathcart_for_Gifted_Resources_Vic.pdf
 

GIFTED RESOURCES EVENTS
http://www.giftedresources.org/web/events.html
 

GIFTEDNESS IN EARLY CHILDHOOD SEMINAR
Saturday 27th May 2006 Gifted Resources will be conducting a full day seminar for parents, early learning educators and child care workers on the topic of Giftedness in Early Childhood  

 

Venue : The Centre for the Exceptional Learner, Luther College, Plymouth Rd Croydon Vic 3136.

 

Speakers will include

Psychologist, Judy Parker, 

Identification, Assessment and the protocol for early entry to school.

Psychologist, Lesley Sword

Social/Emotional Issues, Intensity and Sensitivity.

Anne Grant from The Melbourne University Early Learning Centre and Boorai Gallery  

Intellectual and artistic/creative stimulation.

Ann Johnson, Senior Nurse Educator from the O'Connell Family Centre  

Sleep problems in babies and young children: 

Nella Arthur, Community Development Manager, Playgroup Victoria  Importance of Playgroups and Jo Freitag Importance of Parent support groups

 

Light Lunch and Morning/Afternoon Tea provided. 
Please note: Parents are responsible for arranging their own childcare as there will be no provision for children at the venue. 
Registration Fee: $150 
Places limited. Fully paid registration must be received by 12 May 2006 
For further information contact: Jo Freitag Gifted Resources 
Office at The Centre for the Exceptional Learner, Luther College, 

Full details and registration form http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jofrei/web/events2.html
 

GUEST SPEAKERS
Janette Phelan Choosing the right school for your gifted child
Jo Freitag Choosing to home educate your gifted child
Friday 28 July 2006 7.30 pm
JANETTE PHELAN is a psychologist and senior teacher with a wide range of experience in the field of caring for gifted students. 
Over the past 27 years Janette has worked as a classroom teacher and a specialist in gifted and learning needs within State, Independent and Catholic schools. Has has worked in co-ed, boys' and girls' schools at both secondary and primary levels. 
She has run the Department of Individual Differences at Sacre Coeur and the Da Vinci Program for Gifted Students at Ivanhoe Grammar School. She was responsible for setting up the Lilydale High School Accelerated Learning Program. 
Janette has three children and has contributed to a number of Church and Voluntary Organizations working with adult groups and children. 
Currently Janette is the Learning Needs Co-ordinator at Luther College. 

JO FREITAG 
Jo Freitag, the co-ordinator of Gifted Resources, is the mother of four gifted children. She is a committee member of Maroondah Gifted Children's Parents' Assoc. Inc., and has worked in public and school libraries. 
Jo has home-educated two of her children at secondary level and written programs for Sunday Schools. She develops the Gifted Resources Film Discussion series and produces the Gifted Resources newsletter. 

Venue: Gifted Resources 
The Centre for the Exceptional Learner 
Luther College, Plymouth Rd Croydon Victoria 3136 
Cost $10.00 
A light supper will be served. 
Booking essential Phone Gifted Resources on (03)9724 2000 Ext 396 
email giftedresources@virtual.net.au  

 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUPS
 

MAROONDAH GIFTED CHILDREN"S PARENTS' ASSOC. INC. 
Morning Coffee at MacDonald's, Maroondah Hwy. Croydon Vic. at 10.30 am on  Wednesday 3 May,7 June, 

 

GIFTED SUPPORT NETWORK (Formerly BAYSIDE YOUNG ACTIVE MINDS) 

The name change for the 'Bayside Young Active Minds' group is currently in progress. 'Gifted Support Network' better describes the role the group undertakes. It is planned that the group will be incorporated in term 2 this year. At present the focus for the group has been Bayside, Kingston and Glen Eira council areas but the plan is to expand this as people often travel from as far as the Mornington Peninsula and West Gippsland to attend information evenings.Primary Minds Meet in the Park

Fridays 4.00 - 5.30 pm

Contact Julie 9585 2680Playgroup
For information contact Beverley on phone 0439 474 668.

Maria Bathern Group Co-ordinator (Support) (03) 9585 0325

Carolyn Priest Assistant Co-ordinator (Publicity) (03) 9576 5137

www.byams.org 

 

S.W.A.M. WARRNAMBOOL 

President Carolyn Jennings 03 55620915 cpjen@bigpond.com 

Vice President Warwick Price 03 55603888 warwickp@brauer.vic.edu.au 

Secretary Andrea Sampson 03 55603888 sampsonsensei@hotmail.com 

Treasurer  Lenny Brockmuller 03 55605624

Public Relations Lucy Forster 03 55620420 glforster@aapt.net.au 

Monthly meetings 2006 - Macey's Bistro 7.30pm

May 17, June 14, July 19, August 16 September 13 October 18, November 15 Dinner and AGM

August 12-13 G.E.M.M. Weekend at Brauer College

Creative writing day with Hendre Roelink.on the 14th May 2006 at Warrnambool College For details contact Carolyn Jennings 03 55620915 cpjen@bigpond.com or Warwick Price 03 55603888 warwickp@brauer.vic.edu.au
Saturday 12 August 2006 10.00 am - 5.00 pm
GERRIC program
The workshops will contain information on definitions of giftedness and talent; characteristics of gifted children to assist in identification; strategies for preventing underachievement in gifted children; the impact of having a gifted child on family dynamics; some ways in which schools can respond to high ability; and parent advocacy.

It is essential that you register if you are wanting to go as only those registered will be able to attend. Morning and Afternoon tea will be provided. 

For further details contact Carolyn Jennings 03 55620915 cpjen@bigpond.com 

Sunday 13 August

Children's workshops, Gifted Expo and Film Discussion on 'Top Kid" with Jo Freitag

 

GIFTED @ CENTRAL 
http://www.araratcc.vic.edu.au/gifted@central/welcome.htm  

A foundation team of teachers, schools and supporting organization to improve options for gifted students in the Central Area of Victoria

For details of proposed activities and contacts see the website.

 

V.A.G.T.C. Inc
Contact

P O Box 132
Caufield South
Vic 3162

Phone  0402 056 140 

Email info@vagtc.asn.au  

http://www.vagtc.asn.au/index.html
 

NEW CONTACT DETAILS FOR LESLEY SWORD AND DAVE HARRISON
Gifted and Creative Services Australia
20 Kestrel Court

Carrum Downs Vic 3201

Telephone: 03 9786 4772. Note new phone number
The email enquiries@giftedservices.com.au 
and web site http://giftedservices.com.au/index.html  remain the same. 

Lesley would prefer contact to be made in the first instance by email.
 

STARJUMP AT LUTHER COLLEGE
3 DAY WORKSHOP  15-17 May for visual spatial learners in years 7 – 10.

Private sessions for students of all ages & parents beginning Term 2 – Thursdays.

Luther College 

Centre for the Exceptional Learner.

Bookings are essential.

For more information contact Charlotte Forwood on 97242000

or

Maxine Cowie

maxine@starjump.com.au 

2/283 Bay Street Brighton. Vic 3186

Phone 95968288

http://www.starjump.com.au/
 

G.A.T.E.WAYS ‘OUT on the TOWN’ series of workshops 
for gifted and talented Year 7 and 8 students. The program will offer a limited range of enjoyable and challenging workshops in a number of different areas. These workshops will provide opportunities for challenge beyond the regular classroom. Students will also enjoy working with ‘like-minded’ peers. 
 
‘OUT on the TOWN’ will be hosted by CITY CITE, top floor, 55 Swanston Street, Melbourne, on Tuesday June 20th, Wednesday June 21st and Thursday June 22nd, 2006, between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm using the classrooms at City Cite as a base, but the city itself as a resource.
 
To book a place in any or all days, students or their parents/teachers should ring G.A.T.E.WAYS ON 9894 2116.  
 
It is important to note that places in each of the workshops will be limited so students should register early to avoid disappointment
See www.gateways.edu.au
 

ACER Centre for Professional Learning  2006 Student Wellbeing Mini Conference.

30 May 2006  

Presentations and workshops with:Helen McGrath  - co author of the Bounce Back programMichael Bernard - author of the You can do it program and the Social and Emotional Wellbeing SurveyIan Findley - author of Shared responsibility: beating bullying in Australian Schools.

For full details

Dr Robert O'Brien 
Education Consultant 
Centre for Professional Learning 

Australian Council for Educational Research 
347 Camberwell Rd 
(Private Bag 55) 
Camberwell Vic 3124 
t:  +61 3 9835 7407 
f:  +61 3 9835 7457 
m:  0419 597 245 

www.acer.edu.au 
e: obrien@acer.edu.au 

http://www.acer.edu.au/workshops/about.html 
to view current Professional Learning calendar 

DA VINCI DECATHLON
Camberwell Grammar School and Methodist Ladies' College, will run the inaugural Victorian da Vinci Decathlon, in June 2006. The competition is open to Year 7 students, and comprises ten academic disciplines; it has run very successfully in New South Wales for five years at the state level, and last year, the inaugural National Decathlon was held in Sydney where some one hundred students from across Australia gathered to participate. In 2005, the ten disciplines were: Mathematics, English, Science, Code Breaking, Engineering, Forensic Sleuths, Creative Producers, Art and Poetry, Games of Strategy, and General Knowledge.Venue: Betty Jackson Hall, Methodist Ladies' College, KewDate: Tuesday, 13th June, 2006

Time: 8:30am to 3:15pm

Entry Fee: $100 / team (Morning tea will be provided for all participants)
Prizes: Trophies/certificates will be awarded to the top three teams. All participants will receive a Participation Certificate. The winning team will be invited to participate in the National da Vinci Decathlon in Sydney later in the year.
Entry: Entries will be limited due to size constraints, hence we recommend you register your interest as soon as possible; places will be allocated on a "first come first served basis". Entries should be faxed on the Entry Form or alternatively you may email details to Cameron Bacholer CRB@cgs.vic.edu.au  or Kathy Harrison harriskd@mlc.vic.edu.au  

Closing date: Tuesday 30 May 2006 if not filled before (see above).

For further details contact

Dagmar Turnidge and Karen Green

Professional Learning Consultants

IARTV

Mercer House

82 Jolimont Street

Jolimont 3002

96541200

0413113752

dagmart@iartv.vic.edu.au 

 

Macquarie University Development of Disgust Sensitivity in Children Survey
The Department of Psychology at Macquarie University is currently involved in launching an online survey investigating the development of disgust sensitivity in children The Chief Investigator is Associate Professor Richard Stevenson.
If you are interested in participating in the survey A/Prof Richard Stevenson's site, survey and information about this study can be found at http://www.psy.mq.edu.au/staff/rstevens 
They are more than happy to discuss the research further so please feel free to contact A/Prof Richard Stevenson (contact details below) with any questions. Please note that this research project has been approved by Macquarie University's Ethics Committee.

Contact
Mem Mahmut
Dept of Psychology
Project Manager - Macquarie University Development of Disgust Study
mehmet.mahmut@psy.mq.edu.au 

A/Prof Richard Stevenson
Dept of Psychology
Chief Investigator - Macquarie University Development of Disgust Study
richard.stevenson@psy.mq.edu.au
Phone: + 61 2 9850 8098

 

THE NEXT ONLINE CONFERENCE
Title: Gifted Visual Spatial Learners with Helen Dudeney
Date: June 12 -14, 2006

Short description:
Underachievement in gifted children is known to be a major problem. 
While there are many factors that could lead to this, one that has 
been gaining greater understanding and attention recently is the 
occurrence of children who are both gifted and also have a learning 
disability. Until recently there was little real understanding or 
acceptance of the possibility that a child could be academically 
gifted and yet not be performing at school due to some developmental 
difference that was getting in the way of their success. This 
conference will explore the characteristics and needs of gifted 
visual spatial learners.
Bio: 
Helen Dudeney is a private consultant who has been actively involved 
in working with gifted children, their parents and teachers for the 
past 16years. During this time she has run programs for 3 –15 year 
old children and their families and conducted seminars, workshops 
and in service training for parents and teachers about giftedness. 
Her consultancy, Australian Gifted Support Centre specialises not 
only in gifted children, but also those who are visual spatial 
learners. She has completed the Certificate of
Gifted Education and Master of Adult Education and is currently 
undertaking doctoral research in the area of Gifted Visual Spatial 
learners. For the past 16 years she has been a member of the NSW 
Association for Gifted and Talented Children Committee and held the 
position of President for 8 years.

Website http://www.neiu.edu/~ourgift 

Email  OGTOC@yahoogroups.com 

To subscribe OGTOC-subscribe@yahoogroups.com 

 

QAGTC Children's Conference for Students in Grades 1-10
Robertson State School Brisbane

4-5 July 2006
http://www.qagtc.org.au/cc2006/  

For further information
Email: west@qagtc.org.au
Website: www.qagtc.org.au/cc2006/
Telephone: (07) 3352 4288 Fax: (07) 3352 4388 
 

AAEGT 11th NATIONAL GIFTED AND TALENTED CONFERENCE  GIFTED 2006: CONCEPTS, CHALLENGES, REALITIES

The conference will be in Fremantle WA from 27 - 29 September 2006, hosted by ProAPT and GATCA-WA and features international guest speakers Francoys Gagne, Marion Porath & Roger Moltzen. 

For more information see http://www.gifted2006.org.au 

 

TRAVEL TO AAEGT CONFERENCE
Pat Slattery of Wise Ones is organizing a group booking for travel to Fremantle which should reduce the cost. If you are interested in taking advantage of this, contact Pat by phone on 9794 8258 or email patwise@tpg.com.au 

 

SOME INTERESTING WEBSITES
New site for World Council for Gifted and Talented Children

http://www.worldgifted.ca./
Note : A Communique from World Council for Gifted and Talented Children advised that their previous website has been registered by someone else and now has inappropriate content and asks people to update their bookmarks and links.

 

Left handed Bookmarks

http://www.soe.ucsc.edu/~karplus/abe/left-handed.html
 

April 18, 2006 was the 500th anniversary of the laying of the
cornerstone of St. Peter's Basilica in Rome.In honor of the event, the Teaching Company is offering a free lecture on the Building of St. Peter's Basilica.
http://www.teach12.com/ttcx/StPeterBasilica2006.aspx?ai=20785&pc=Campaign
 

New Scientist article about a device for people with autism

http://www.newscientist.com/article/mg19025456.500-device-warns-you-if-youre-boring-or-irritating.html
 

Stanford University Online High School for Gifted Syudents

http://epgy.stanford.edu/ohs
http://news-service.stanford.edu/news/2006/april12/ohs-041206.html
 

Perdue University Gifted Education Resource Institute (GERI)

http://www.geri.soe.purdue.edu/profdev/discoverinstitute/default.html
 

Insultingly stupid movie physics

http://www.intuitor.com/moviephysics/
PG Retreat 2006 Denver Colorado

www.pgretreat2006.bravehost.com
 

Brain Age game

http://www.wired.com/news/culture/reviews/0,70684-0.html?tw=rss.index
NAGC National Association for Gifted Children

http://www.nagc.org/
 

SENG Supporting Emotional Needs of the Gifted

www.sengifted.org
 

DISCLAIMER
Gifted Resources aims to provide information about events, services, products and websites which could be of interest. Inclusion in Gifted Resources Website, Information Pack or Newsletter does not necessarily imply any endorsement or guarantee of quality or suitability to meet your specific needs.

 

Kind regards,  Jo Freitag

Gifted Resources 

Office

The Centre for the Exceptional Learner

Luther College 

Plymouth Rd

Croydon Vic 3136

Phone (03) 9724 2000 Ext 396

A/H     (03) 9724 2008

 

Postal address

1 Malcolm Rd
Croydon North                                                      
Victoria 3136 

Phone 9727 4662

Mobile 0416 739 233

Website www.giftedresources.org  

Email: giftedresources@virtual.net.au 
Newsletter e-mail gifres@virtual.net.au  

E-mail: jofrei@mc2.vicnet.net.au 

